
River Street Reconstruction 
Working Group Meeting #11 

The River Street Reconstruction Project will upgrade the subsurface infrastructure while developing a 
new street design for River Street, the bus terminal area at River and Magazine Streets near Central 
Square, and Carl Barron Plaza. Visit http://www.cambridgema.gov/riverstreet for updates. 

Following the virtual open house in October 2020, the City has planned additional working group 
meetings as the project team progresses in developing conceptual designs for Carl Barron Plaza then 
final design and construction documents. All project working group meetings are open to the public.  

At this meeting, the project team will summarize public feedback from the virtual public meeting in late 
2020. We will also share how the River Street design has changed in response to the public feedback. 
The project team will focus on providing updates about the design of Tubman Square and Carl Barron 
Plaza. The meeting will begin promptly at 5:30 PM and end by 7:00 PM. 

River Street Reconstruction Working Group Meeting #11 
Thursday, May 6, 2021 

5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
To register for this meeting with remote participation on Zoom webinar: 

https://cambridgema.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Uygr8HNVTHy-0k4SH_dDhA 

Photo rendering of proposed Tubman Square – View toward 136 River St. from River St. at Cottage St. 

For more information on this project or to be added to the project email list, please visit: 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/riverstreet.  If you have any questions about this project or the upcoming 
meeting, contact Bill Deignan at wdeignan@cambridgema.gov. 

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will provide auxiliary aids and services, written 
materials in alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities 
upon request given 48-hour notice. 
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